WOLUME 1, [35TE 3

St Mary’s Primary
School Newsletter

PRINCIPAL'S END OF YEAR ADDRESS
h“
F ﬂ

JUHE 2013

Hello everyone,

st We hawve just reached the conclusion of our first wear at 3t Maty's
Primaty Hchool so [ would like to thank you the parents, pupils

and staff for all wour hard wotk and effort in making this a wery
smooth transition year. [t has been a very busy but successful

Varys 7
w s [, : I I would like to say good bye to our Primary 7 pupils and wish
m e 00 them good luck in their new school and every success in the futuare.
vy, strnaryspsmelrmaunt, com I would also like to say farewell to Mirs Hunter who is retiring
from 3t Mary’s at the end of August after 37 dedicated years in

the teachitg profession. I would wish her health and happinessin
het retirement.

rs Noreew Hunfer refires
affer 37 pears in Education

Finally, I wish everyone asafe and happer
Sunumer holiday. Enjoy!

TWELSITE LATNCHETL

The 5t Mary's Primary School Website was §§
wo| officially launched on the 20th June Winner
il dof the ICT award at the recent prize giving
THSIDE THIS ISSUR: awatds, Brooklyn Edwards was given the
honours.  Brooklyn  uploaded  photos of B
the school play to the gallery pages and
PRIZE GIVING 2015 2 published the website. All the latest news
about events goitiz on at the school will be
published here so remember to call back
regulatly during term time to keep up to date.

P4NATURE TRAILL 2

HOLY 3
st PIRATES OF THE CURRY BEAN
%‘EUM 3 Congratilations to all the pupils in the Sendor school on a hgely successful production of
“Pirates of the Curry Bean™ which had a sold out three night nan in the Alley Theatre from the
SPORTS DAY 4 dth-ath June. A lot of hard work and dedication on the part u:nf'th.e students, teachers, parents
and production team ensured that the
play was ahnge success. The play would
ROAD SAFFTY 4 —— tot have been possible without Director

I Alan Haslett and Choreography by
W15 Caroline Barker and everyone at the
L W school wodd like to thank them for their

Check out the

3 B o £ LG o O, W Joatience and perseverance. & huge thank
HHFEE]S.{E 'h:ﬂ' more Y 1% . o Flvou to John Kerr and the staff of the
PII’&TES 0{' ﬂ’I'E . REEENT PR \ . i i ‘E Alley Theatre for the wse of such a

& LFET g ’ J ffantastic werme. Thanks alzo to Michael
Curry Bean | e - | e K

photos
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PRIZE GIVING 2013

Pupil of the Year winners:Back Fow: Adam
Ioore PAC Jarmie McColgan P7B Kacey Harron
P4B Tegan Moran P74A Cowtney MoGinty P5SC

Iiddle Eow: Enn McHulty PZE Fonan Kerlin
F1E Conor Goldrick-Melally P1C Oran Hunter
P4a

Bartlomie) FPajor P4C

Front Row: Sean McCinley F2C Fonan Dona-
ghey P3E Taylor-Lee McCafferty PLA Fach
Boyle P34

P7 Prize winners L-E:

James Gallen (Most Co-Operative),

IMajella Gallagher (Wusic and Drama),
Jordan O Doherty (Sporting Achievement),
Fozs Wilders (Music and Drama),

Ellie Duffy (Key Stage 2 Pupil of the Year),
IMarley Fouse (Best Individual Achieve-
ment),

Tanisha Kelly (Most Creative),

Alina Duncan (Academic Achievement),
Brooklyn Edwards (ICT Award)

Congratulations to all the students who won award e Prizegrring on Tuesday 18th June. The evening was
a celebration of all the achievements of all our pupils thoughout the vear. Marny thanks to all who participated
i1 the event, Head Boy Ethan McGillicuddy, Head Girl Ellie McFadden The Junior and Sentor chowrs, Iirs
Feeney's P8 tin whistle group, wiolinists Cathenne Mallon and Jamie McColgan, guitarists Shay Cleary and
Fatrick Sharkey as well as owr guests who sponsored and presented awards, Mr Pelayo Canga, Mr Karl
McCurls, Ms Liz Kavanagh, Mrs Bhona Devenney, s Majella McCallion and Ms Caren Conry. More Prize
Civing photos can be wewed on our wehsite;

WWW.STMARYSPSMELMOUNT.COM

PRIMARY 4 VISIT THE PENNYBURN NATURE TRAIL

The primary 4 pupils enjoved a great day out studyving “minibeasts™ at the Pennvburn Mature Trail in Derry
as part of their World Around Tz topic.
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PRIMARY 4'S MAKE THEIR HOLY COMMTUINION

Congratulations to all the Primary 4 children whoe made their Holy Communion on 15th hMay 2013

GRACTAS PELAYO

Ewveryone at 5t Iary’s would like to extend our sincere thanks to Idr Pelayo
Canga for hiz contribution to life at 2t Mary' s Pelayo joined the school in
January and taught Spanish to the pupils in both the JTunior and Sentor
schools. Pelayo alzso ran audio wisual workshops with the P& children. Pelayo
has been worlung abroad for many yvears but intends to return to Spain after
his titne in 3t Mary' s and we would like to wish him all the best for the future,

e = w

THANE YOU MARC

The staff and students at 3t Mary's would also like to extend our sincere
thanks to IMarc MacIntyre for all his help during the year. Mark is studying for
a computer science degree at the TTniversity of Ulster and jomed 3t Mary's for
his placement year. hdarc took the after schools computer club, took classes in
the IT suite and helped staff and students with any technical 1ssues they
experienced. We would like to wish Marc all the best with hus studies and
much success in the future. _ A
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ST MARY'S SPORTS DAY

Fean Fersie sends fhe kegper the wrong way (_-';am'n ' Fane receives Eieran  Sroovy moves 141 fhe Sumba fenf.
Hegarfy Award

The Junior school held its sports day on Friday 7th June. & great day of fon and sport was had by all on what was one of the
warmest and sunniest days of the year so far. The senior school weren't as lucky with the weather on the 13th June with
intermittent showers sending the pupils nadng to the Zumba tent for cover. Despite the conditions everyone enjoyed the day.
Congratulations to all the pupils who won medals and well done to all who took part.

ROAD SAFETY

My Gerard Walsh from the DoE paid a wisit to children in both the
Jundor atid Setior schools to talk to the children about road saflety
The primary 3 children were also taken on a walk around the roads
cloge to the school and were given instnaction on the correct way to
cross the road safely.

5

Dur Yoad Safety Wak
Last Tvestay Gerard Walsh ok vs on our road
safely walk. Mrs Molamee and Miss Pmne came.
We wont f0 Carlton Prive. We had o work in
pairs. We were wearing jackels, we had o stamd
beside the kerk and cross the road, Serard fold vs
o siop, look and listen. We oot help sometimes o
erogs the road but then we had o do th
oursehes. Afier the walk we gof a water botile
and z bk and a certificate. It was a fun day
but we leamed a lot abowt keeping safe

By Eve Qvigley P34




